Welcome

This public exhibition is designed to provide
you with more information on Barnet
Council’s proposal to re-develop the Abbots
Depot Site on Oakleigh Road South.

Barnet Council is in discussions to acquire the Abbots Depot Site as a
base for its fleet of household waste and recycling collection vehicles.
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It is important to the Council that you share your views on
the proposal. Feedback will be taken on board and will help
to shape the final proposal for the site before a planning
application is submitted later in the year.
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Thank you

Your feedback on Barnet Council’s proposals
for the Abbots Depot Site is important and

will help to shape the plans that are eventually
submitted.

There are teedback forms on the table next to this sign. It would
be helpful If you could take the time to fill one out now and place it
INn the feedback box. Alternatively, there are freepost envelopes on
the table, so you can take one away with you to fill out later. Finally,
there is an online feedback form which can be found on the project
webpage: www.barnet.gov.uk/abbotsdepot

All materials from this exhibition are available on the project webpage
so that people who are unable to attend can see all the information
and still provide feedback.

Barnet Council will continue to share information with
local residents and businesses throughout the
pre-planning process. You can also get in touch with
the project team on 0800 157 7346 or at
abbotsdepot@communityrelations.co.uk
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What happens
next?

Feedback received during this pre-application
consultation will be considered and used to
help shape the final design for the site and
planning application. People wishing to submit
feedback have until Monday 13 April 2015 to
provide their thoughts as part of this
pre-application stage.

Following this, the aim is to submit a planning application to Barnet
Council’s Planning Committee in summer 2015.

Should planning permission be granted, development will
commence in autumn 2015, with the new Depot becoming fully
operational around December 2016.

Throughout the development period, Barnet Council will continue
to communicate with local residents and businesses to ensure that
on-site activity causes minimal disturbance.

If you have any questions about the Abbots Depot project,
you can get in touch with the project team via
abbotsdepot@communityrelations.co.uk

or on 0800 157 7346.

You can also view information on the project web page:
abbotsdepot@communityrelations.co.uk
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